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Dear Legislator,

I am writing to you on behalf of my 6 grandchildren to ask you to help pass strong climate legislation in Oregon. 
With all the climate related disasters we have been facing these past years ( wild fires, global warming, flooding,
etc…), I feel strongly that these issues need to be addressed now, before it is too late.
I want to leave a livable world to my grandchildren.  I want them to be able to enjoy nature as I have done in my life
and live in comfortable climatic conditions.
Oregon’s landscapes are breathtaking and I want to preserve them.

Please do what you can to salvage what we have left.  I thank you for your consideration.

Respectfully,

Christine Pallier, NE Portland
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